
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                         Term: Summer 2     2021            Topic: Minibeasts    

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Pembroke Class have had another busy and 

amazing term! Everyone has continued t 

work extremely hard towards their own 

targets and engaging in all of our different 

sessions. 

 

In English we have been exploring the story 

‘Handa’s Surprise!’ We explored it through a 

sensory story, have written sentences using 

colourful semantics and spent a few weeks 

exploring different fruits, labelling them and 

describing them. 

 

In Maths we have been focused on capacity 

– using different mathematical language 

and have had lots of opportunities to apply 

this in messy ways! We have also looked at 

money, thinking about what we use money 

for, explored different coins, sorted coins and 

had role play and a structured shop.  

 

We have been able to visit Donnington Park 

twice where everyone had a fab time – it 

was lovely to see everyone playing together 

and looking after each other! 

 

We have enjoyed Bucket Time this term, 

working on building focus and engagement 

for longer periods of time as well as 

extending language skills. Everyone 

particularly loved the angry monkey banana 

game! 

 

It has been such a pleasure teaching 

everyone in Pembroke Class over the past 

year and seeing how everyone has grown. 

We wish you all a very lovely summer holiday! 

- Kate & The Pembroke Team
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Dates & Points to remember:  

20th July – Last Day of Term 

1st & 2nd September – INSET Days 

3rd September – First Day of Term 

 


